PENNZOIL COMPANY
===

WESTERN DIVISION OFFICE ® WALL TOWERS WEST - MIDLAND, TEXAS, ® PHONE (915) 682-7316
MAILING ADDRESS: P. O. DRAWER 1828 MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

May 4, 1976

Mr. Leon Beekman

U. S. Geological Survey

P. 0. Drawer "U"

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Pennzoil Company
Penn-Federal No. 1 (Re-entry)
1980' FN&WL of Sec. 31, T-20-S, R-30-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Leon:

Pennzoil Company again respectfully requests a permit to re-enter the subject
well which was originally drilled and subsequently plugged and abandoned by
Texas International Petroleum Corporation on September 17, 1974. A permit was
granted for this re-entry on 12-23-74, but the work was not done.

In support of this request, the following data is submitted:

1. Form 9-331C
2. Location plat (NMOCC C-102 revision)

3. Small scale map of existing roads with d P
access road and&eﬂ Togation. > P 7 %’“
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In addition, please be advised of the f

1. Mug pits will be steel.

2. No composite or airstrip is proposed.

3. Tank battery will be located near or adjacent to
corner of location pad. (If needed)

4. Water supply to be either trucked in or secured
from rancher in vicinity.

5. Land surface will be restored to as near original

condition as possible and to satisfaction of U.5.G.S., FaEtiEybqs
following the cessation of all drilling and completion . D
operations. e

6. All detrimental waste will be disposed of observing v 1976
all good disposal practices. "L e

7. A mud program is attached. 4"’72.‘;:4. ﬁéﬁ”‘ SURVEY

8. A diagram of the proposed blow-out preventer hook-up is Mﬁncq

attached.



